
Members of the Elizabeth
Bishop Society of Nova Scotia
held their annual general
meeting on June 19 at the
Great Village Legion Hall.
Shown are Linda Rae Dornan,
Dinuk Wijeratne, Laurie Gunn
and Richard Akerman as they
examine the three new histor-
ical panels which will be dis-
played this summer on the
pergola. (Shears Photo)

By Joe Ballard
The Colchester Historical

Society has organized a photo
contest in appreciation of
Victoria Park.  The Contest is

open now and closes on July
15th.  Photo entries are $5
each and must feature some
aspect of Victoria Park as the
subject matter.  

Nearly $500 worth of
prizes is available to be won
during the event and these
have been generously
donated by Carsand-Mosher
Photographic.  

Take family or friends to
Victoria Park this summer
and while you’re recording
your fun and adventure and
remember to enter your
best memories in this con-
test.  A panel of judges will
reduce all entries to a selec-
tion of top photos, allowing

the final judging to be done
by you, the public, in a
gallery setting at the
Museum on Young Street.  

This project is a
fundraiser of the
Colchester Historical
Society.  Contest rules and
registration can be picked
up at Carsand-Mosher
Photographic on Esplanade
or the Historical Society
Museum on Young St.  For
more information email 

parkphotos@eastlink.ca.
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30 Duke Street, Truro, NS
B2N 2A1

Phone 893-2180
Fax 893-3064

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday - Friday 
8:30 - 4:30
Email: karencasey@ns.aliantzinc.ca
www.karencasey.ca
“Support Our 

Local Farmers, 
Buy Local, Eat Fresh”

For a complete listing 
of Up-Coming Events 

and Specials

www.roadsidewillies.ca
27 Jennifer Drive, Bible Hill

902.843.3486

NOW OPENNOW OPENNOW OPENNOW OPEN
12 Noon – 8 pm – Seven days a week

✫ Fish and spuds ✫
✫ Hamburgers ✫

✫ Onion rings, etc. ✫

Great food, great prices and a great location.

Operated by Peter Geal & Ruth Thompson

FISH ‘n SPUDS
Adjacent to the former Service Station

Bass River, NS

Shutterbugs in the Park

Gordon McCully celebrated his
90th birthday on June 8th with
an Open House held at his
home in Debert. Some of the
McCully family members in
attendance posed for a group
photo. Front (l to r) Irene
Gratto, Phyllis McCully, Beryl
Putnam, Gordon McCully,
Leonard McCully. Back (l to r)
Priscilla Jennings, Doug
Simpson, Doug McCully, Glen
Putnam, and Grant Putnam.
(Harrington Photo)

George Hudson (centre), Master of the North Star Lodge presents
Amanda Langille(right), Vice Chair of the Londonderry
Community Church Association and Audrey Fields(left),
Treasurer of the Londonderry Community Church Association
with a cheque for $1600 on behalf of the North Star Lodge #74 and
the Nova Scotia Masonic Foundation. The money will greatly assist
the Thirsty Church Project committee, as they continue to provide
upgrades to the Londonderry Community Church including a new
well and septic system, wheel chair ramp, washrooms and more.
(Harrington Photo)

Debert Child Development Centre held their end of year graduation
on June 17th. Back row (l to r)- Teacher’s assistant- Brandy Pratt,
Will Hepburn, Emma Alexander; Front row (l to r)- Ethan Selkirk,
Cameron Lawrence, Lexi Turner, Haley Bennett, Tyler Mason,
Shelby Wenham, Teacher- MJ Elliott. Five of these little cuties will be
heading to “big school” in the fall. (Harrington Photo)

A large Honour Guard was created by members of the Masonic
Order as the remains of their late Brother Mason, Graham Lang,
left the Debert United Church. Mr. Lang was a member of the King
George Lodge Debert for over 50 years. (Submitted Photo)
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